
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Notice is given that the Board of Fire Commissioners of West Hill Fire District #3 will conduct a 

public hearing on October 20,2020 at 7:00 P.M. at the City of Elmira Fire Department 

Headquarters Building on 2nd Street, Elmira, NY on the proposed 2021 Fire District budget 

adopted by the Board on September 15, 2020.  Copies of the proposed budget are available for 

inspection at the offices of the Town Clerks of the Town of Elmira and the Town of Big Flats 

during regular business hours. 


